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E nq u i r i e s  t o  

D i r e c t  L i n e  

Da t e  

     
Dear Mr Jennings 
 
Information Request 
 
Thank you for your request for information received on 16th January in which you 
ask the following questions: 
 

1) Do you have an in House Fleet of Vehicles, i.e. car’s, van’s, Parks Equipment, 
HGV Lorries etc. 
Yes, all of the above. 
 
2) Where are these Vehicles Serviced/Repaired, i.e.do you have your own Vehicle 
Workshops or is the work sent out to a Private company. 
The County Council’s Hampshire Transport Management team has its own in-house 
workshops strategically located across Hampshire.  
 
3) Do your Vehicle Workshops use Agency Staff (if you have own Workshop). 
We sometimes use agency technicians but this is relatively infrequent because we 
aim to keep our operating costs as low as possible. 
 
4) If you have your own Vehicle Workshops do you have a contact name and 
number please or email address of the person in charge of the Fleet or Vehicle 
Workshops. 
 Andrew Ellis, Andrew.ellis@hants.gov.uk 
 
5) If the work is sent out do you have the name of the Company please? 
Not Applicable. 
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Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 

Charmaine Constable 
FOI/EIR Co-ordinator  
Culture, Communities and Business Services 
 
 
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, you have the right to ask for an internal 
review. Internal review requests should be submitted within 40 working days of the date of receipt of 
the response to your original letter and should be addressed to Head of Information Compliance, 
Corporate Services, The Castle, Winchester SO23 8UJ or emailed to foi@hants.gov.uk.  
 

If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you have the right to apply directly to 
the Information Commissioner for a decision. The Information Commissioner can be contacted at: 
Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire 
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